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Bud Industries Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) declaration 
 

DATE: AUG 2024  
 
TO:  WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) are a large, complex group of 
synthetic chemicals which has been used widely to make fluoropolymer 
or fluorinated coatings and retardant application in products. PFAS also 
known as 'forever chemicals' as these chemicals are extremely 
persistent and high risk to the environment and human health, 
therefore certain country’s regulations are required to report the usage 
of PFAS substances in products.  
 
We confirm to the best of our knowledge that the components and/or 
materials supplied By Bud do not contain per-and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS) as currently listed by the EPA. 
 
 
 

 
Arie Maayan 
Director of Engineering 

 

https://comptox.epa.gov/dashboard/chemical-lists

